

COUNTY OF FAUQUIER OFFICE OF THE COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR

PAUL S. McCULLA County Administrator 10 Hotel Street, Suite 204 Warrenton, Virginia 20186 PHONE 540-422-8001 FAX 540-422-8022

ERIN M. KOZANECKI Deputy County Administrator

E-mail: paul.mcculla@fauquiercounty.gov

July 26, 2021

Tamarah Holmes, Ph.D Director Office of Broadband, Department of Housing and Community Development 600 East Main Street, Suite 300 Richmond, VA 23219

RE: 2022 Virginia Telecommunication Initiative VATI Application Notice

Dear Dr. Holmes:

I am providing this VATI Application Notice to notify the Virginia Department of Housing and Community Development that The County of Fauquier/Fauquier County Broadband Authority may submit an application for the FY2022 Virginia Telecommunication Initiative (VATI).

The County of Fauquier or Fauquier County Broadband Authority intends to submit an application to extend broadband access to all locations in the County that do not have access to broadband today.

Erin Kozanecki will be our main point of contact for the purposes of the application process, and can be reached at:

10 Hotel Street Warrenton, VA 20186 540-422-8005 Erin.Kozanecki.adm@fauquiercounty.gov

The County of Fauquier understands that this VATI Application Notice is required in order to submit an application for the 2022 the Virginia Telecommunication Initiative and that this notice is not binding on the County or the Virginia Department of Housing and Community Development.

) on such

Best Regards,

Erin Kozanecki

Deputy County Administrator